
Reference: FS113129808

Comment on a planning application

Application Details

Application: 19/0646/FUL

Address: GreggsGould RoadTwickenhamTW2 6RT

Proposal: Demolition of existing buildings (with retention of single dwelling) and redevelopment of the site to provide up to

116 residential units and 175sq.m commercial floorspace; landscaped areas; with associated parking and highways works

and other works associated with the development.

Comments Made By

Name: Mrs Helen Kitson

Address: 37 Lincoln Avenue Twickenham TW2 6NH

Comments

Type of comment:  Object to the proposal

Comment: Traffic, congestion, road safety issues and access issues will be created to the immediate and surrounding
areas during the construction and on completion of the proposed highly dense development. 
What research has been carried out regarding the above as it is at present? What research has been carried out to predict
the impact of construction (including construction workers) and then on completion by a further 116 (family) units? 
The effect of the newly implemented CPZs can already be plainly observed in Meadway and the entrance to Lincoln
Avenue. This situation already means that on frequent occasions fire engines would not be able to enter Lincoln Avenue
from the Meadway and vice versa. Indeed the gridlock at peak times in the area is evident. This has, in my opinion, made
the 'crossing' over Meadway into Kneller Gardens far more dangerous and added traffic will surely just exacerbate the
situation.


